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What a wonderful year we’ve had! 

We are so proud of all our hard work, dedication and enthusiasm 
for learning and we have made amazing progress while in Year 2 

and Year 3. 

 

 

Here are some of the many highlights we have from our year, 
starting with World Book Day and our fab costumes! 

 

 



Our Reading and Writing this year have been brilliant and we’ve 
all worked really hard to meet our targets and improve our work.  

We developed our Growth Mindsets to keep pushing and  
challenging ourselves even when something seems tricky. 

 

Writing Poetry 
on a theme: 

Setting descriptions: 

 



Using Drama to 
retell a story: 

Writing different 
sentence types: 



We’ve also made so much progress in Maths this year. We have 
learned how to tell the time, solve addition and subtraction then 
multiplication and division problems, measure capacity, mass 

and temperature plus lots, lots more! 

 

Measuring 
temperature: 

Converting g 
to kg 



Using the column 
method 

Using times tables and 
solving multiplication 
problems: 



We have also learned so much from our interesting IPC topics; 
Footprints from the Past, Active Planet and Healthy Humans.  

We have conducted lots of experiments in Science, designed Stone 
Age settlements in History and used atlases to locate key  
geographical features in different countries in Geography. 



One thing we’ve particularly enjoyed doing in IPC is cooking! 

We made a healthy Greek Salad and Buttermilk Scones before 
writing up recipes to share with others. 



Lots of us have also completed our home-learning on Seesaw to 
a great standard and this has helped us in school. Thank you to 

all the parents/carers that have supported us with this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had an amazing time in Year 2 and Year 3. 

 
We have worked together, made new friends and pushed  

ourselves to be resilient, confident, successful and innovative 
learners.  

We are so proud of you all! 

Have a wonderful summer and keep being fab next year! 

 

 

 


